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Scott Anderson Davis has been a member of the Tupelo Planning Committee for over 10 years,
serving as Chairman in 2014 and 2021. Scott has been a licensed contractor since 2007 and is
the owner of Scott Davis Construction, LLC, a construction firm that specializes in custom home
building and remodeling. Scott is a member of First Baptist Church Tupelo and has served on
several construction mission trips to Nicaragua and Ecuador. Scott graduated with a business
degree from the University of Mississippi in 2005 and from Tupelo High School in 2001. Scott
and his wife Emily are both lifelong residents of Tupelo. They have three children, Will (8),
Parker (5), and Lucy (2).



